
Advance Notice 
December 13, 2017 
 
 
 
Announcements and Correspondence (GP-4) – Board  
 
 
This is a standing opportunity for the Board to share announcements and 
correspondence.  
 
Since the last board meeting the Board has collectively received the following written 
communications: 
 

• A. MacDonald  Re:  Journalism project – school safety 
 
 
Communications to individual Board members are as follows and additional 
correspondence may be reported in the minutes for this meeting: 
 

• T. Gullion, WSSDA  Re:  Legislative conference 
• V. Dohrmann   Re:  General & Special Education Conference 
• J. Bamba   Re:  DLR Innovation Challenge Award 
• M. MacKenzie   Re:  DLR Innovation Challenge Award 
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